
 

 
 
REF: KINGSWOOD/KNY/ste 
 
8th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
RE: Proposed Year 5/6 Residential Experience Kingswood 2023 
 
You may remember, I wrote to you last school year regarding our proposed residential trip, I am 
delighted to say that we received enough interest to proceed with the booking. However, I am 
aware that recent concerns about the cost of living might mean that this is no longer something 
you can commit to. We would still like to invite ALL current Year 5 and 6 pupils to experience a 
2-night, 3-day trip to Kingswood, Colomendy, North Wales and wish to proceed with your support 
and commitment. 
 
The trip will take place from 15th to 174h February 2023 at a cost of £165. The price covers 
accommodation, all meals, activities, specialist equipment and transport.  
 
As outlined earlier, pupils will stay in rooms of 2-6 with their friends inside school-based 
dormitories under the supervision of school staff who stay in the same block in clearly defined 
rooms. They will take part in about 7 activities each day and receive breakfast, lunch, dinner and 
supper throughout each day. Previous residentials visits to Kingswood have been a huge 
success. 
 
If you still wish for your child to take part in the planned residential trip then please pay a non-
refundable deposit of £40 via SCOPAY by Friday 23rd September. Further payments can be 
made each week or monthly from now until 31st January 2023 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
M Kenneway 
 
Head of Primary Education 

 

 


